
October 18, 2017

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR’S
REPORT

Happy Birthday to Mr. Sheridan!



Community & County Staff Recognitions

• Update on GO Virginia Project
– CVPED President Helen Cauthen

• FSPCA State Vet Inspection this week
– No significant findings again
– Will need to do some floor sealing work
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New Staff Onboard!

• Grounds/Facilities Worker
– Emma Critzer started Oct 2nd

• Deputy Treasurer I
– Wendy Snoddy started Oct 2nd

• Recreation Programs Specialist
– Alexandra Jones, started Oct 10th
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Announcements and Updates

• Paving completed at Palmyra Rescue Station!

• REMINDER – Annual Staff Recognition Dinner
– Thursday, Oct 19th, 4:00 pm
– Cunningham Creek Winery
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Announcements and Updates

• JRWA UPDATE - Significant step from the Virginia 
Dept of Historic Resources
– Issued JRWA Burial Permit on Oct 4, 2017
– Allows JRWA to complete the required further site 

testing
– Helps ensure appropriate coordination and handling of 

any human remains or funerary artifacts that may be 
found during site work

• Palmyra Brush Truck
– Up for sale; proceeds used for outfitting new vehicle
– County has use for the truck as a PW utility vehicle
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Next BOS Meetings
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Questions?

Day Date Time Purpose Location

Wed Nov 1 4:00 PM Regular Meeting Courtroom

Wed Nov 15 7:00 PM Regular Meeting Courtroom

Wed Dec 6 4:00 PM Regular Meeting
& BOS Preliminary Budget Discussion Courtroom
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